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Hunting for Pokémon at Work? You May End Up Hunting for a
New Job
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In the article, “Hunting for Pokémon at Work? You May End Up Hunting for a New Job,” featured in

the Austin Business Journal, Partner Art Lambert provides the top five reasons you may get fired for

playing Pokémon Go at work.

1. Prowling around while work piles up.

2. Battling Pokémon may compromise data and use up bandwidth.

3. Catching more than Pokémon.

4. Risking your safety.

5. Looking like a child.

To read the full article, please visit Austin Business Journal.
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